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STATEMENT 

24 September 2018, Brussels 

 

By this Statement, us, The Federation of European Academies of Medicine (FEAM), 

nominate the Romanian Academy of Medical Sciences, through its National Center 

of Excellence - One Health, to represent us with regards to the development and 

implementation of the new global One Health concept both in respect to the 

national and international authorities. 

 

 

Prof. George Griffin 
President of FEAM 


